
Sharla Dillon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Richard Faith [richardfaith7@yahoo.com] 
Thursday, June 25, 2015 2:48 PM 
Sharla Dillon 
Re: Order or Notice in Docket 1400124 

We did not receive this notice until today. We would have liked to have been there. We request that this 
meeting be postponed until all parties involved can attend. 

Thank you 
Rick & Pennye Faith 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jun 25, 2015, at 2:27 PM, Sharla Dillon <Sharla.Dillon@tn.gov> wrote: 

See attached ... 

<1400124h.pdf> 
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